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Hot Weather 

Please ensure that your child wears a sunhat, and you apply suncream to your child before 

bringing them to nursery.  If your child stays all day, please ensure you have provided suncream 

and signed to give permission for staff to reapply suncream after lunch. 

Please also ensure that your child has spare clothes in nursery as they will be taking part in 

water activities. 

We have hired portable air conditioning units for indoors.  We will ensure that the children 

drink regularly, and they will also be having ice pops. 

 

Attendance: 

Well done to the Ladybird Group who had the highest attendance with 90% 

 

School Leavers Celebration - Reminder 

Parents are invited to join us for a leavers’ celebration on Thursday 21st July.  The children 

will sing some songs and be presented with a certificate. 

Morning session – 10.30am 

Afternoon session – 2.15pm 

Please inform Mrs. Fletcher to book a place. 

 

Library 

Please ensure library books are returned to nursery. 

   

30 Hours Places 

Please confirm your hours for September with Mrs. Fletcher. 

 

School Leavers 

This week is the last week in nursery for our school leavers.  We will miss them but know 

that they are ready for school.  Thank you to all the parents/carers.  It has been a pleasure 

having your children here at nursery and seeing how much they have progressed and grown in 

confidence etc.   

The Key Persons will be uploading an end of year summary onto Tapestry at the end of the 

nursery session on Wednesday. 

The Tapestry online journals must be downloaded by parents/ carers over the summer 

holidays as the accounts will be closed in September.  The journals will be ready for download 

at the end of the nursery session on Thursday. 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=I4SMTo8B91s this link will take you to a Youtube video that 

demonstrates how to download the journal from Tapestry. 

 

If your child has an inhaler or other medication, please collect it on Friday. 
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School Holidays 

Nursery closes at normal session times on Friday and reopens for returning children on 

Monday 5th September. 

We hope you all enjoy the holidays.   

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Nicola Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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